
This is my grandson Caleb. He was born a month  

early and struggled in the Neonatal Intensive Care 

Unit for a week.  

Senators, are you really okay with letting a baby like 

him be dismembered or killed in the womb? Are you 

willing to tell the  go people of Maryland that you’re 

in favor of such a great cruelty and injustice? 

No one’s rights are absolute, especially when they 

conflict with the fundamental right (in this case, to 

life) of another person. 

If a baby’s birth mother is unable to care for him or her, there is a long waiting list of par-

ents wanting to adopt, including many adoptive parents for disabled babies.  

Let’s work on making our state a place of compassion and caring for mothers in difficul-

ties and for their unborn babies— a peaceful solution, not a violent solution. 

Please vote against SB 798. Thank you for reading my testimony. 
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